
Inspection report published: An
inspection of the Home Office’s
management of fee waiver applications
(August 2024 – November 2024)

This inspection examined the Home Office’s management of fee waiver
applications for certain types of immigration and citizenship applications.

http://www.government-world.com/inspection-report-published-an-inspection-of-the-home-offices-management-of-fee-waiver-applications-august-2024-november-2024/
http://www.government-world.com/inspection-report-published-an-inspection-of-the-home-offices-management-of-fee-waiver-applications-august-2024-november-2024/
http://www.government-world.com/inspection-report-published-an-inspection-of-the-home-offices-management-of-fee-waiver-applications-august-2024-november-2024/
http://www.government-world.com/inspection-report-published-an-inspection-of-the-home-offices-management-of-fee-waiver-applications-august-2024-november-2024/

